PROTECTED B

WINNIPEG POLICE SERVICE
INDIGENOUS WOMEN - SAFETY & PROTECTION
STRATEGY: SUMMARY OF POLICE BOARD REPORTS

BACKGROUND:
The following document summarizes the quarterly reports between 2015 and 2017 that were submitted to
the Winnipeg Police Board on the Winnipeg Police Service's Indigenous Women Safety and Protection

Strategy.

In December 2014, the Winnipeg Police Board provided direction to the Chief of Police to provide a status
report on the Police Service’s current activities with respect to solving cases of missing and murdered
Indigenous women and girls.

In June 2015, the 2015 - 2019 Strategic Plan was released. The Strategic Plan called for the development of a
strategy that would include giving quarterly updates to the Winnipeg Police Board on the Service’s activities to
solve cases of missing and murdered Indigenous women and girls and end violence against Indigenous women
and girls. To that end, the Winnipeg Police Service developed an Indigenous Women — Safety and Protection
report. The report provides updates to the board in the following areas:

1. Investigations

2. Enforcement
Prevention/Intervention

4. Community Engagement

5. Research

Between 2015 and end of year 2017 there have been 12 quarterly reports submitted to the board. The
following represents a chronological examination by topic area.
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